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Hamburg, June 2018
Product retirement of DURAG high tension ignition device D-HG 55

Dear valued customer,

For more than 15 years we deliver the DURAG D-HG 55 high tension ignition device. Thank you
for having chosen our D-HG 55 in your company.

Herein we like to inform you that the D-HG 55 will be discontinued by 31.12.2018.

It is the policy of DURAG GmbH to realize repairs, delivery of spares and wear and tear parts
for the D-HG 55 for a period of 10 years after the date of discontinuation.

As a successor for the D-HG 55 high tension ignition device we offer you the E-LIGHT high
energy ignition device. The E-LIGHT high energy ignition device is much less influenced by dirt
and moisture at the ignition tip and allows the use of longer high voltage cables and longer
ignition lances.

Please visit our website www.DURAG.com for further information on the E-SPARK.

For further information or if you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact us. The
staff of our local sales offices will be pleased to advice you.

Best regards,
F
Klaus Czir
Product Management DURAG GmbH
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